
  

   
 

 
 

The October 10, 2024, Joint Board Water Conservation Committee Meeting was a properly noticed 
committee meeting in which the adoption of any proposed policy, position, resolution, rule, regulation, or 
formal action could not occur. As such, no minutes were recorded in compliance with § 24-6-
402(2)(d)(II), C.R.S 

 


